
Backcountry Travels LLC 
PO Box 308 

Stehekin WA, 98852 
 

UTC staff, 
On May 23rd it was ordered that Backcountry Travels LLC submit an 
update every six months on the procurement of docking facilities.  
 
The dock in Stehekin is managed by the National Park Service (NPS). 
Backcountry Travels LLC has been granted commercial use 
authorization (CUA) to use these facilities. The fee has been paid and 
the CUA paperwork is signed and sent back to the NPS.  
 
The dock at Fields Point landing is managed by the U.S. Forest Service. 
Backcountry Travels LLC has applied for a CUA to use this facility. This 
application has been approved however official permission has not 
been finalized. Assistant district ranger Paul Willard is handling our 
application and has assured me that the CUA will be finalized in time to 
initiate service. Permission has already been officially granted to train 
at Fields Point.  
 
Sincerely, 
Colter Courtney 
Backcountry Travels LLC Managing member 


